
 

 

16 July 2015 

 

Ref: N0058 

 

 

Dear Resident  

Hills M2 Motorway – Night work for trial line marking removal  

Further to previous notifications about NorthConnex, please be advised that out of 

hours work needs to take place on the Hills M2 Motorway on 23 July 2015, 

weather permitting. 

What are we doing? 

The removal of line marking is required on the Hills M2 Motorway in preparation for 

southbound traffic from NorthConnex to merge safely with westbound traffic on the 

Hills M2 Motorway. As part of the NorthConnex project, an additional westbound 

lane will be created on the Hills M2 Motorway between Pennant Hills Road and 

Windsor Road. 

Work on testing the removal of line marking on the road surface will take place on 

the westbound slow lane of the Hills M2 Motorway between the intersection of 

Pennant Hills Road and Oakes Road. This will require one lane to be closed on the 

Hills M2 Motorway. A map showing the location of the work is on the reverse of this 

letter. 

To minimise the impact on motorists, work will be carried out at night between 9pm 

and 5am on 23 July 2015, weather permitting.  

Equipment which may be used at this time includes light towers, specialised 

vehicles for grinding, hydro-blasting and painting. 

We will make every effort to minimise impacts by: 

 Turning off machinery when not in use  

 Using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery 

 Parking away from homes.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions or complaints, 

please don’t hesitate to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community 

Information Centre at 354 - 356 Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every 

Tuesday from 9am to 12 pm, Thursday from 9am to 4pm and last Saturday of the 

month 9am to 12pm until November. 
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Map shows location of work along M2, westbound. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

NorthConnex Project Team 


